Minutes 
RIDGEMONT HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Board of Directors Meeting

November 10, 2016 
PRESENT: Board Members present were: Valerie King, Vanessa Nunnery, Craig Kingsbury and Roy Strawderman.  Representing Snow’s Management, Inc. was Pam Snow.  
EXCUSED:  Eric Dale
CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. at the office of Snow’s Management, Inc.  
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

Fence set-back letters:  The managing is to check to see if the letters regarding setting the fence set –back decision has been sent.  If not, the letters are to be sent to the owners as defined by the Board of Directors.  The information is to be added to the Resale Certificate. 

NEW BUSINESS:  


Proposed 2017 Budget:  The proposed 2017 budget was reviewed and discussed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the budget at the rate of $59.00 per unit per quarter.  The motion carried.  


Annual Meeting:  The Board discussed scaling back on the annual picnic and having the Annual Meeting at Gallo’s and providing dinner/appetizers.  The managing agent will contact Gallo’s’ and then provide the information to the Board for their decision.  

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: N/A 
EXECUTIVE SESSION: The Board of Directors reviewed the delinquency report.  It was noted that late fee letters are to be sent after the owner is 2 quarters late. 
NEXT MEETING:  The next meeting will be the 2017 Annual Meeting scheduled for February 15, 2017. 
ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to discuss the meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Pam Snow, PCAM®
Association Manager 

